
May 8, 2020 
 
As we approach Mother’s Day this weekend, we are happy to report some good news from 
our health center. In addition to seeing more and more test results come back negative, 
several of our residents who tested positive for COVID-19 have recovered and returned to 
their homes, either on our campus or in the community. We continue to manage positive 
cases in our health center, and we remain vigilant as we know that our dedicated efforts are 
helping us take small steps towards eliminating the virus. 
 
While we continue to fight, we are not alone. We are partnering with health agencies across 
the state to provide the very best care to our precious community. One of our partners, the CT 
Department of Public Health, visited early this week and completed another successful survey. 
The care and safety of our community is most important and these surveys help reinforce the 
importance of our consistent, thorough efforts to keep the virus from spreading.  
 
Please join us in honoring all mothers this very special Mother’s Day weekend. Mothers among 
our residents, staff and all our families will be celebrated in our hearts as we get through this 
pandemic together, even if at a distance.   
 
Be well. 
 
 
 
 


